
The 22nd Annual Justice For All
Luncheon

Event Details

Wednesday, July 9, 2025 | 9:46am-9:46am CDT
Kansas City, Missouri

The 22nd Annual Justice for All Luncheon that was planned for June 2020
has been cancelled due to the Covid-19 Pandemic.
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More News

18 Jun 2025

Key Groups Send Support Letters to Congress for LSC

Amid threats to LSC's funding, key groups are stepping up to urge Congress's…
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18 Jun 2025

LSC Launches Rapid Response Campaign to Defunding Threat

President Trump’s FY 2026 budget proposal, released May 30, calls for the…
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